
It has been wonderful to see the children playing on the yard and enjoying all the
new equipment during this sunny spell.
As the warm weather continues, we kindly ask that children bring a water bottle to
school each day and come wearing suncream. If they would like to bring a sun hat,
they are more than welcome to do so.
We’d also like to remind everyone to continue labelling all belongings — especially
jumpers and cardigans. We currently have a large amount of lost property with no
names, which makes it difficult to return items to their owners.
Thank you for your support
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THANK YOU 
A huge thank you to all our
families who completed our
readathon challenges.  The PTFA
activities and readathon raised
over £1200 which can now be
used to buy new books. 
In addition, the Tesco blue coin
scheme has raised £1400 for IT
resources.  Thank you to all who
contributed.  

Congratulations to Mrs Davies
(Bethan and Rebecca’s mum) and Mr
Hearne (Toby’s Dad) for completing
the London Marathon.  They have
inspired us and we have completed
our own mini marathon in school this
week! 
A special mention to Mr Rees (Eira
and and Renee's Dad) for winning the
1% Club last Saturday! St David’s has
definitely got talent! 

CONGRATULATIONS

We have been fortunate to have two
wonderful PGCE students with us this
year — Miss Reffell in Reception/Nursery
and Miss Ralph in Year 3. 
As they prepare to leave us next Friday
to begin their next placements, we want
to take a moment to thank them both
for their hard work, enthusiasm, and
dedication.
They have been outstanding
practitioners, making a real difference in
their classrooms and becoming valued
members of our school community. 
We wish them every success as they
move forward in their teaching careers.




